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OSHKOSH, Wis. (November 22, 2024) – The beloved Holly Jolly Holiday Pass is back for 
the 2024 holiday season! This free digital pass is your key to exploring local Oshkosh 
restaurants, shops, holiday attractions, and more. Check in at participating businesses to 
unlock exclusive discounts and deals while earning points for exciting prizes. 
 
The pass is available from Friday, November 29, 2024, through Tuesday, December 31, 
2024. As you visit participating locations and redeem offers, you’ll rack up points that can 
be redeemed for fun prizes like an Oshkosh sticker, mug, or winter beanie. 
 
But the fun doesn’t stop there! Use your points to enter the Discover Oshkosh Ultimate 
Winter Giveaway, featuring a Fox River Brewing Company Dome Experience (up to a $250 
value) and a bundle of Oshkosh swag. 
 
Celebrate the season and support local businesses with the Holly Jolly Holiday Pass! 
 
Pass Highlights: 
Free mobile passport 
Instantly delivered via text and email 
Support local businesses while holiday shopping 
Win prizes along the way! 
 
Learn more: 
https://www.visitoshkosh.com/articles/post/holly-jolly-holiday-pass/ 
 
Learn more about the holidays in Oshkosh at visitoshkosh.com/events/holiday 
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